
Housing numbers for Wokingham

I gave a Radio Berkshire interview this morning about the housing numbers. I
explained that there are no settled numbers for the next Plan period. The
current government consultation is about how to calculate the numbers. I am
responding with a different proposal that would enable Wokingham to set a
reduced growth rate in new homes after the extensive development of the
current local plan.

The main point  I am stressing is the need for the government to set a new
planning policy which helps levelling up. Levelling up means more of the
substantial investment in new homes should go to the parts of the country
that need and want the jobs and money which such a stimulus brings. The
Housing Minister has just published an article saying the illustrative
numbers around the Consultation will not be the actual numbers and saying
they want there to be local input into the totals. We need to hold them to
that and help them come up with a better system that respects local wishes.

http://www.government-world.com/housing-numbers-for-wokingham/

